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Dear HAA Families,

Happy New Year! I hope you enjoyed a relaxing winter break.  It’s hard to believe we are half-
way through the school year and starting our second semester!  As I reflect on our theme for
this year, found in Isaiah 43: 18-19: 18 “Forget the former things; do not dwell on the past; 19
See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs up; do you not perceive it? I am making a way in
the wilderness and streams in the wasteland,” I thank God for his goodness, provisions, and
new mercies, each and every day!

I’m also taking this opportunity to look back and thank Mrs. Hannah
Samuel for her 8.5 years of service to HAA. Over her time here, she
gracefully and diligently taught grades three through eight. Her last day
at HAA was December 17, 2021. We’re glad she’s still in our community,
and will always consider her part of the HAA family. We will continue to
pray for Ms. Samuel as God leads her on a new journey!

We are excited to introduce Ms. Vivian Raimundo as our new middle
school teacher overseeing the humanities for grades 5-8. Mrs.
Raimundo obtained her teaching certificate from the teacher
preparation program at Andrews University, with endorsements in
Music and Spanish. Mrs. Raimundo’s goal as an educator is to foster “a
positive difference in the lives of my student and encourage them to
achieve the best version of themselves.”



Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday is January 17 - NO SCHOOL
Please report any positive COVID cases to the front office, even if they occured
over break!
January 22, High school class night - Sponsored by the Student Association
MAP testing - January 18-21
Grades are finalized January 10, report will be emailed January 11.
WORK BEE!!! January 30 - Join us for a day of sprucing up our school with
painting, organizing, and much more! 
Enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year will be opening on February 1.  If you
have family or friends who would like to apply for next year, they can do that
now! 

Some exciting news items:




Hinsdale Adventist Academy has an opening for a full time preschool
teacher's aide for the 2021 - 2022 school year. Childcare experience
preferred, verbal and written skills in English are a must. If interested,
please email your resumé to Judie Rosa, Principal, judie.rosa@haa.org 

or call (630) 323-9211 for more information.

mailto:judie.rosa@haa.org


HEALTH CORNER
The COVID Vaccine in NOW AVAILABLE for everyone 5 years of age and over,
when your child is vaccinated, please provide a copy of their vaccination card
to the front office.
Thank you for keeping our community safe!  If you traveled  internationally over
the holidays please check the CDC guidance for testing and quarantine
restrictions when you return. COVID-19 Traveler Information (state.gov)
Keep your students home when they exhibit symptoms associated with COVID,
such as headache, fever, cough, stomach ache, runny nose, etc.  
According to the CDC quarantine from a positive case can be reduced to 5 days
ONLY if you have experienced NO SYMPTOMS.  If you have a positive result and
ANY symptoms you must quarantine for a minimum of 10 days.
It is imperative you report when a household member has tested positive for
COVID-19 or is displaying symptoms. 

HAA will be hosting a COVID
Vaccination Clinic at the end

of January! 
Vaccines and boosters will
be available for all students
and their families who are

eligible to receive it.
More information coming

next week.

https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/traveladvisories/ea/requirements-for-air-travelers-to-the-us.html


HURRICANE
HIGHLIGHTS

Willow's
Christmas

Tournament
After 2 days of intense

competition the Lady Hurricanes
came home with 3rd place,

beating Rowe-Clark Academy
 47-23

Andrews University Newmyer Classic
Basketball Tournament



January 27-29



Games will be streamed live on the 

HAA Facebook Page





PreK - 8
December



9-12
December



Important Contact Information
Principal: Judie Rosa (Judie.rosa@haa.org) 630-288-9020

Business Office: Janoa Gilman (janoa.gilman@haa.org) 630-288-9014
Enrollment Coordinator: Steve Pacheco (Steve.Pacheco@haa.org) 630-323-9211

Front Office: Kym Parker (kym.parker@haa.org) 630-288-9013
Home and School President: Mary Hann (hsa@haa.org) 



Address: 631 E Hickory St, Hinsdale, IL 60521

Main: 630-323-9211
Fax: 630-323-9237

Follow us on:
Facebook: Hinsdale Adventist Academy
Instagram: hinsdaleadventistacademy


